
 

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

CONNOR, CLARK & LUNN FOUNDATION DONATES OVER $100,000 IN 
SUPPORT OF ORGANIZATIONS IMPACTED BY COVID-19 

June 10, 2020 

The Connor, Clark & Lunn Foundation (CC&L Foundation) is pleased to announce it has provided 

additional donations to organizations across the country to support their efforts during COVID-19. To 

date, the CC&L Foundation has donated over $100,000 in support of frontline health care workers, 

food banks and the communities in which we live and work.  

Donations were provided to the following organizations:  

              

             

                

 

As we continue to grapple with the unprecedented impacts of COVID-19, this support will benefit the 

health and safety of Canadians and provide necessary resources to serve our communities and aid 

some of our most vulnerable populations. The charities were chosen following a thoughtful process, 

taking into consideration geographic location and the nature of the initiatives in which we were 

supporting.  

During this challenging time, we must continue to support our communities, front line workers, and 

the organizations that are doing their part to keep us safe and well and combat COVID-19.  

 



About the Connor, Clark & Lunn Foundation 

Created in 1999, the CC&L Foundation is supported by CC&L Financial Group and its affiliates and it 

responds to requests from clients, staff and others to fund programs and not-for-profit organizations 

that help promote a better environment, improvements to education, advances in science and 

medicine, stronger communities and the arts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


